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Dates for your Diary  

February 

13th—17th—Half Term 

20th—Children return to school 

22nd—24th—Year 4 Residential  to 

 Horstead Centre 

March 

7th—Class Group Photographs 

8th—Parent Online Safety Workshop 

 at Broadland High School 

 7.00—9.00pm 

16th & 17th—Year 5 to London 

24th—Casual Clothes for Red Nose 

 Day  

31st—9am Coffee Morning in ASC 

 Mobile 

31st—Last day of Term 

April 

18th—Children return to school 

May 

1st—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

8th—SATs Week 

15th—19th—Year 6 Residential to 

 Mersea island 

29th—Half Term 

June 

5th—Children Return to School 

July 

21st—Last day of Term 
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Dear Parents,  

After much consideration it has been decided that pencil  

cases will no longer be allowed in school. Whilst we appreciate 

the children like collecting their own tools it is unnecessary 

and storage of their many large cases within the class is     

becoming a problem! All children are provided with plenty of 

pens, pencils, rulers and rubbers and each class has a          

selection of new felt tips and coloured pencils. It is not     

necessary to bring resources from home therefore we have 

asked all children to keep their pencil cases at home from now 

on. We appreciate your support with this matter. 

Thank you to the few parents that attended the coffee  

morning today. Unfortunately attendance at this event has 

slowly dwindled. It is a real opportunity for parents to share 

any questions about school and to discuss some things at 

length. Next coffee morning we will be talking about school 

trips and also looking at a new policy for ICT. It would be 

lovely to see some more faces at the meeting! 

Regards 

Mrs Quinn 



Swimming—Year 3 

Year 3 will be swimming on Monday 6th February. Please ensure your child 

has their swimming kit, including a hat, a  towel and a suitable coat to walk to 

and from Broadland High School for these sessions. 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids 2017 

Once again St John’s will be collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers. 
They are now being issued instore and provide the school with additional P.E. 
and cooking resources. The collection box  is in the main  corridor near the 
School Office. Thank you.                                                                              

A message from the kitchen. Change of Menu on Tuesday 7th February 

The meal on Tuesday 7th February has been changed and we will now be having  

Spaghetti Bolognese 

Broccoli and Sweetcorn 

The vegetarian will be Tasty Cheesy Pasta 

Message from the Kitchen 

The new Spring/Summer menu starts on Monday 20th February. These will be sent 

home with the children early next week. If you do not receive a copy please see Mrs 

Steele in the School Office. 


